
“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
FRIDAY 
SEPTEMBER 13, 2024 
 
Today’s Menu: K-5: Sack Lunch 
Tomorrow’s Menu:  Crispito, corn, baby carrots, mandarin oranges, and milk  
 

Check out the new Ipswich Tiger Store!  There are some nice things in here!  Get your items shipped to you 
or pick up at school!  You can order all year long! Go Tigers!! 
https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district  
 
Please join us Friday night from 5:00pm-6:45pm at the 4H building for Pork loin, chips, bar and drink!  All proceeds to go Post Prom. 
 
Edmunds County Health nurses will be here September 17th and 18th.  They will be doing health assessments for Kindergarten, 2nd, 4th, 
5th, 7th, 8th, 9th, and 10th grade.  They will also meet with 4th-6th grade and Juniors and Seniors.  Forms were sent home at the beginning 
of the year. 
 
Ashlinn H, Jacob J, Nai'a, Kingston, Gabby, please turn in your FBLA dues ASAP! 
 
Friday morning EVERYONE please meet in the main gym at 8:35am.   
 

Activity information: 

 
Pep rally here this morning at 8:45am.  The public is invited to attend. 
 
Gala day parade today at 1:00pm.  Please contact Mrs. Gohl if you’d like to participate in the parade. 
 
Football game here Friday starting at 5:00pm with Middle school, varsity to follow. 
 
Volleyball tournament in Roscoe on Saturday.  The bus will leave at 8:30am. 
 
Cross Country meet here Saturday at 10:00am. 
 
Cross Country meet in Webster on Monday at 2:00pm. 
 
 
 

Mrs. Goetz: 

Juniors and seniors, if you're interested in becoming a diesel technician, Lake Area is offering a TechKnowledge Discovery Day.  

Seniors - Nov 4-8 and juniors - March 24-28.  Students choose a day to spend time at Lake Area in the diesel career.  Students will get 

shop and classroom experience including lunch and meeting with admissions.  Use the QR code to register or see Mrs. Goetz for 

help. 

Seniors, our first scholarship has come across my desk. If the career you're pursuing after high school involves the building trades, 

seriously consider applying to the Aberdeen Home Builders Association Scholarship.  Application is attached to your email and can 

be found in our scholarship binder.  Deadline is May 2nd 2025.  See Mrs. Goetz if you need assistance. 

Sophomores and juniors, will be going to Northern to the College Fair on Wednesday, Oct 9th.   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TODAY TO MARGARET!  

https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district

